We must work the works of him who sent
me while it is day; night is coming, when no
one can work. John 9:4 ESV

November 29,2022

Dear family and friends,

Merry Christmas and Blessed New Year!! We are thankful to God
for the ministry, He entrusted to us. It is not a burden but it’s a joy
and privilege to work with Him. Though hardship,difficulties and
challenges in the ministry we faced but his favor always there.
There were times that we almost gave up seems we cannot gave
anymore, but he always sent people to helped and ministered to us
spiritually. God is so good!

These are the various ministries we did this year

Bible study in our village  Youth Discipleship

Mothers Bible Study Clothes distribution Helping our neighbors thru
practical ways

We are thankful for:
® RTM-Board Members
® Pastors who are very supportive in our ministry
® YWAM team who keep coming to help us/ to reach the unreach.



e Family, friends and supporters / Philippine Aid Project-we are blessed with

your generosity.
® God’s protection for the whole year.

Prayer Requests:
® New open doors for ministry
® Young leaders from the different churches to be trained.
® Minibus in need in our ministry.

If you have a desire to be part of our ministry through giving financially. It will be a
big help to the ministry.Any amount is highly appreciated. Just contact Kenneth

Wilson our (RTM) Board Director.(00447774617487)

God bless and thank you everyone for your
partnership in prayer and giving.


mailto:kenneth@rtm-ministries.com

